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Carleo, Katie

From: Bill Sturtevant <bsturtevant@csu.org>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2019 3:39 PM
To: Carleo, Katie
Subject: Wolf Ranch 2
Attachments: Wolf Ranch 2.docx

Categories: NE re-reviews

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. 
DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!  

Hi Katie, 
 
I didn’t get the chance to thank you personally but tried to pass it on through the other Katie (sp?) at the Wolf Ranch 
meeting last Wednesday.  Thanks for the professionalism and personalization in the manner you are handling this 
proposed change in development. 
 
Bill  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - This email transmission, and any documents, files or previous email 
messages attached to it, may contain information that is legally privileged or otherwise confidential to include 
customer and business information. If you are not the intended recipient, or an authorized person for the 
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution of this information, or 
any action taken in reliance on the information contained within this email, is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this email message in error, please notify the sender and then delete the message (and any attachments) 
from your computer and/or network. Thank you.  
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Carleo, Katie

From: Scott Davis <scott14.davis@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 1:18 PM
To: Carleo, Katie
Subject: Wolf Ranch Master Plan Amendments

Categories: NE re-reviews

CAUTION! - External Email. Malware is most commonly spread through unknown email attachments and links. 
DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown senders or unexpected email!  

Katie and To Whom it May Concern,  
 
I would like to provide my feedback to the proposed changes and start by saying that I am in favor of all the 
proposed changes. The initial version reviewed in January was acceptable, as is the current revised plan. To be 
specific, I am in favor of the following: 
Revised location of the school 
Moving high density apartments away from the lake and near the school 
All of the walking/hiking/running paths! 
The plan for parks and especially the green belt along the drainage area 
Conversion of commercial area to residential 
 
Thank you for the details and the maps depicting the changes; they are very helpful. And thank you too for all 
the thought that went into this positive proposal.  
 
Scott and Cathy Davis 

FIGURE 3


